
Insights Network: 
Discharge From Hospital 

People First are supporting the
Insights Network which is a new
project to hear your views and
feed them into services. 
 

This is our first piece of work,
focused on views and experiences
of being discharged from hospital. 

Being discharged from hospital
means that you are ready to go
home.  

We want to hear from autistic
people, people with learning
disabilities and their families.



The NHS want to make services
better - making care and
treatment when people are ready
to be discharged the best it can
be. 

They want to do this to help
people live longer, healthier and
happier lives. 

They also want to help people stay
out of hospital for longer. 

Your experience matters, it helps
services to make changes to
improve the care people receive
when they are discharged from
hospital. 

Why should you share your
experience with us?  



If you give us information we will
not share your name when we
feedback to services.  

We will be sharing what we hear,
in reports, on social media, and in
meetings.   

You would get an opportunity to
share your story with services if
you wanted to. 

What will we do with the
information you provide?

You will also get the opportunity
to read the report that we
produce.



Complete our Discharge from
Hospital survey either online or
below.

Share your experience with a
member of staff from People First
by contacting Caitlin on
07514651254 or email
caitlin@wearepeoplefirst.co.uk 

Attend a listening event in your
local area, details for listening
events can be found in the next
section.

How can I get involved?

Attend an online session on
Wednesday 16  July, 11:00am -
1:00pm
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